This website

As the title page makes clear this is the John Redwood website.

It is not a Conservative or election website. I am not a candidate in the
election and no longer have any formal role in the Conservative party.

My aim 1is to contribute independent and original analysis of economic and
political issues of wider interest. My work on the Bank of England, OBR and
Treasury poor forecasts, wrong frameworks and bad out turns is an example of
what I am offering to those interested.


http://www.government-world.com/this-website/

